
 

 

ADVISORY 

 

“Vidyarthhi Uniforms India Pvt. Ltd”, the erstwhile vendor 

of Books & Uniforms is BLACKLISTED by all Salwan 

Institutions, with effect from 1st April 2025. Parents are 

advised NOT to deal directly/indirectly with the said 

dealer / vendor, as he is not the authorised dealer of 

Schools Books & Uniform of the Salwan Schools and any 

transactions with the said vendor would be at their own 

risk, cost and responsibility. 

 Regards, 
  
Paramjit Khanna 
Secretary 
Salwan Education Trust 
 


